
 

                         
          

      GREATER STONEGATE VILLAGE HOLDS FIRE SAFETY MEETING 

 
On December 7, 2017, a Montgomery County firefighter, Captain Kirk Wims , provided members of 

the Greater Stonegate Village with a number of tips for fire safety and for safety in general.  

  

Captain Kirk Wims followed up his talk with a discussion of the information and forms that are 

available on the Montgomery County websites, such as wwwmcfrs.org/mcsafe. 

 

Captain Kirk Wims reminded us that the fire department is willing to do safety inspections of our 

homes and to help replace battery-powered smoke alarms. For information about the free home safety 

program, visit www.mcfrs.org/mcsafecc 

 

 

 

http://www.mcfrs.org/mcsafecc

